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LD 1620 – Reform Mandatory Testing in Adult Use
I strongly support LD 1620. Mandatory batch testing has become a tool for punishing 
small operators, not protecting consumers. This bill moves Maine away from 
unscientific, blanket mandates that raise costs without improving safety. Reforming 
Adult Use helps shield the medical program from attack, preserves consumer choice, 
and supports small businesses that grow clean, sungrown cannabis. It’s time to end 
regulations that protect monopolies, not patients.


